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Cuyahoga County 2022
Equity Commission Report

Latest Report Shows Significant
Improvements made in County’s Equity,
Diversity, and Inclusion Efforts

Cuyahoga County recently released its 2022
Equity Commission Report, which outlines
several initiatives aimed at improving equity,
diversity, and inclusion across all areas of
government. The report also reflects on
successful inclusion efforts implemented over
the past year and shows the County
distributed 215 loans to minority-owned
businesses (through the first three quarters of
2021 alone), awarded nearly $17 million in
contracts to small/minority/women-owned
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Sustainable Cuyahoga Toolkit Provides
Best Practices in Lessening Carbon
Footprint

Cuyahoga County has issued its second
“Sustainable Cuyahoga” toolkit, filled with
recommended best practices for communities
looking to increase their sustainability efforts.
The toolkit contains helpful data and extensive
best practice information to help communities
and businesses looking to decrease their
carbon footprint and contribute to an
enhanced quality of life for residents. To read
the full “Sustainable Cuyahoga” toolkit, visit
cuyahogacounty.us/sustainability.



https://www.cuyahogacounty.us/sustainability

businesses, provided an additional $11 million
in funding towards rental and legal assistance
to help keep people in homes and prevent
evictions, and much more.

Read the 2022 Equity Commission
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Learn How to Save Money and Energy from
Group Solar Purchasing

In partnership with the non-profit Solar United
Neighbors, Cuyahoga County is hosting a
virtual solar 101 information session on
February 24th at 6:00 p.m. for residents
interested in solar power for homes and
businesses. The session will provide
information about the County’s Solar Co-Op
program and take you through the technology,
economics, financing, and more. The co-op is
free to join, and members are not obligated to
purchase anything.

Register for the Solar 101

Information Session

Read the Sustainable Cuyahoga
Toolkit

COVID-19 Vaccine Pop-Up Clinics for
February 17-26

Pop-up clinics are offering COVID-19 vaccines
throughout Cuyahoga County from February
17 - February 26, 2022, including three special
All-Star Week clinics with special appearances
and giveaways (while supplies last). You can
also schedule your vaccine by visiting
gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov or by calling
2-1-1.

View Upcoming COVID-19 Vaccine

Pop-Up Clinics

Celebrating Black History Month

During Black History Month, we take time to
learn about those who have left a legacy in our
communities. As part of an ongoing Black
History Month series, we tell the story of Sara
Lucy Bagby Johnson, the last slave prosecuted
under the Fugitive Slave Act. To see more of
our Cuyahoga County Black History Month
Series, visit cuyahogacounty.us/blogs.

Read About Sara Lucy Bagby Johnson
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https://cuyahogacounty.us/docs/default-source/executive-library/2022equityreport.pdf
https://coops.solarunitedneighbors.org/coops/cuyahoga-county-2022-solar-co-op/events/
https://www.cuyahogacounty.us/docs/default-source/sustainability/sustainablecuyahogatoolkit.pdf
https://gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov/
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https://cuyahogacounty.us/blogs
https://cuyahogacounty.us/blogs/!cuyahoga/cuyahoga-county-news-now/2022/02/08/020822-sara-lucy-bagby-johnson-the-last-slave-prosecuted-under-the-fugitive-slave-act
https://cuyahogacounty.us/
https://www.facebook.com/CuyahogaCounty/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CuyahogaCounty
https://www.instagram.com/cuyahogacounty
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8fLFNh_w54YXiVb_irvy-A

